
Isabelle Sellon School December Newsletter

This month we are celebrating December and our growth as a
school community. We are actively modelling our mission, “To

learn, play and be well together!”

Thank you to Teck for donating 8 Scientists in Schools programs
to students in Grade 4-6! 

Dec. 1- Term 1 Report Cards go home with students.
Dec. 1- Avalanche Safety presentations by Avalanche Canada (all
students)
Dec. 4- Student Council’s “12 Days of Giving” begins. All food
donations will be delivered to the CNP foodbank.
Dec. 6- Choir sings at Senior Lunch/6A to visit Long Term Care
Dec. 6/7th- 4:30-7:30 Parent/Teacher/Student Conferences (book
online on our school website)
Dec. 12- All classes will visit the Holiday Train in Coleman
Dec. 14- Winter Concert; 1:30pm and 7pm performances
Dec. 18- Grade 4 - Place Based Learning (Science North Climate
Quest)
Dec. 19- Grade 5- Place Based Learning (Science North Climate
Quest)
Dec. 20- Grade 6- Place Based Learning (Science North Climate
Quest)
Dec. 22- Festive Fun Friday- All students will participate in various
stations to celebrate our learning over Term 1 and to welcome the 
holiday break! We require parent volunteers this day; if you can
help out, please call Amber at the office.

Dec. 23- January 7- Holiday break! 




